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The Japan Fair Trade Commission (JFTC) made public the “Guidelines concerning 

Misleading Representations concerning Fee-charging Homes for the Elderly”. 

The JFTC published the draft on March 31 this year and invited every interesting party 

to submit its comments on this draft. 

As a result, comments were submitted by 53 persons. 

The JFTC, after due consideration on all the submitted comments, finalized today the 

Guidelines with some changes from the draft. 

 


